Welcome Back 2024-2025!

Dear Gardiners Avenue Families,

Welcome back! We are thrilled to collaborate with the staff and families of Gardiners Ave
to make the 2024-2025 school year a fantastic one. We're excited to welcome the students
back and remind them how wonderful it is to be a student at Gardiners Avenuel

Our goal is to continue to make Gardiners Ave a place where our children feel safe, happy,
and loved. As always, your involvement is needed to help us achieve this goal.

Come Join Our Gardiners Ave PTA Family!

Please use the QR code or link below to sign up and contact us at
gardinersavenueptaeboard@gmail.com if you have any questions.
https://gardiners.givebacks.com/store/items/1063997
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We'll be sending out a form soon where you can sign up fo chair one of our events
for the year. We're excited to get to know you and collaborate to ensure every
event is a success, making sure the kids have an amazing school year!




